We have moved into the
school!

= We are delighted to inform you

# that all academic and
administrative staff have now

i moved into the new school
building. Mrs Quigley welcomed
our first parents who “popped in”
to see the premises. The building
plans are on schedule and we are
seeing progress daily as the
school takes shape before our
eyes. Many parents have visited
the school for tours. Should you
=13, like to visit the school please
make an appointment via the
number at the bottom of this
newsletter.

RECRUITMENT OF NEW STAFF

Our teaching staff continues to grow as the number of students applying rises..
If you would like to view further profiles of our new staff please go to this link:




Student Recruitment and

We are delighted that our
numbers continue to grow in
all year groups. Some of the
year groups are almost full

Future Events

Singapore Maths:
Sunday 12" June 10a.m
(see below)

Enrolment

Chinese Programme-

date coming SOonN. St. John Baptist De La

Salle. Founder of

and places are limited. Lasallian Schools.
Please be aware the

deadline for paying the
enrolment and term deposit
fee is Tueday 31°t May.

Our uniform is now ready.

SJIIM Singapore Math Information Session

We are pleased to announce that there will be a
preview of the Singapore Math Programme at our
school. Details are as below:

Date: 12 June 2016

Venue: St. Joseph’s Institution International School
Malaysia (Tropicana PJ Campus)

Time: 10am—11am

Samples are at the school to try

on for size. Our uniform policy

Presenter: Dr. Ng Swee Fong, Assoc. Prof. (MME)

will be published on the web site  National Institute of Education Singapore

shortly.

CLICK

Do you have friends that are interested in learning
1 about SJIIM?
%, Please ask them to come and visit us at theschool. Alternatively,
please ask them to contact us on 86053605 for an appointment
with the Principals.
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